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May 12, 2010

SYLVIA HURTADO, BOARS CHAIR

KEITH WILLIAMS, UCEP CHAIR

JONATHAN ALEXANDER, UCOPE CHAIR

UNIVERSITY OF CALIFORNIA

Re: Work Group on Recognizing CSU General Education Breadth requirements
Dear Colleagues:

The Academic Council recently endorsed a request by BOARS to form a Senate Work Group to explore the possibility of simplifying transfer. BOARS’ letter, which provides a rationale for the request, is attached. The Work Group will consist of the 2010-11 chairs of BOARS, UCEP and UCOPE and any additional committee members they designate. It will consider whether UC should accept the “CSU Breadth” pathway to transfer in addition to the IGETC path. Given the high level of interest in issues surrounding transfer, I request that the chairs begin their discussions in September and make a recommendation to Council at its November meeting. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions regarding this request.

Sincerely,
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Henry C. Powell, Chair

Academic Council

Copy:
Bill Jacob, BOARS Vice Chair

David Kay, UCEP Vice Chair

Academic Council 


Martha Winnacker, Academic Senate Executive Director 
Encl.
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